## **Southeastern Pupil Transportation College – Professional Development Opportunity**



Dear GAPT Members,

We are excited to announce the **official launch of the Southeastern Pupil Transportation** College (SPTC) – a groundbreaking professional development opportunity exclusively for GAPT Members.

Through SPTC, members now have the chance to earn the distinguished **B.A. in Pupil Transportation Official (BAPTO)**. This program is designed to:

- Advance professional growth and leadership in pupil transportation
- Recognize the expertise and commitment of our members
- Strengthen the standards of excellence within the pupil transportation industry
- > Enroll in SPTC Today Registration Deadline is 10/3/25.
- **Click Here** for the Course Agenda
- **Click Here** for Course Descriptions
- ➤ Click Here for the PDC Handbook
- ➤ Click Here to Reserve your Hotel Room. Booking Deadline 10/10/25

This is a unique opportunity for GAPT members to elevate their careers and gain recognition as leaders in pupil transportation. We encourage you to take part in this important next step in professional development.